Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼ RSS 🔊





Today, on behalf of a grateful Third District, we honor America's veterans for their dedication and sacrifice to our great country. On Veterans Day, we pay respect to those who have fought for our freedoms and thank them for

Wishing everyone good health and prosperity,



**NEW! TUSTIN VETERANS SPORTS PARK** 

Supervisor Wagner presented a resolution to Tustin Mayor Allen Bernstein to commemorate the new Tustin Veterans Sports Park. The park is an expansive 32.5 acres of pickleball courts, tennis courts, baseball fields, and, a display area that pays homage to Tustin's military history.

At the heart of Veterans Memorial Plaza stands a 15' tall sculpture engraved with the five military branches. Decorative plaques pay tribute to the Sailors, Soldiers, Marines, Airmen, and Coast Guards who are willing to lay down their lives so

we are forever grateful for their eternal sacrifices.

Thank you, Tustin City Council, for creating this space for our community. Supervisor Wagner is honored the Veterans Sports Park resides in our Third District for future generations to enjoy.



# **VETERANS SUICIDE PREVENTION AWARENESS CONCERT**



Past Issues

# Thanks for reading!



Supervisor Don Wagner is proud to represent nearly 600,000 diverse residents in the communities of Irvine, Tustin, North Tustin, Villa Park, Orange, the unincorporated canyons, and Yorba Linda. Team Wagner is honored to serve you.









#### Email:

#### DONALD.WAGNER@OCGOV.COM

# Our mailing address is:

OC BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

THIRD DISTRICT

333 W. SANTA ANA BLVD

SANTA ANA, CA 92701

## Office number:

(714) 834-3330

## Questions or comments about this newsletter?

Please contact Communications Director Rachel Lurya:

rachel.lurya@ocgov.com

Subscribe Past Issues Mant to change how you receive these emails? Translate ▼ RSS > Translate ▼ RSS